
                                                                                                                                     
Ref. : GR/ADV/2016-2017/NCR/03                                                                      Dated : 26.07.16 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Greetings from GatewayRail. 
 
This is to inform you that road transport movement is likely to get effected from 27th July 2016 till 1st 
August 2016 on account of Kanwar Yatra in Delhi / NCR. Ghaziabad route will be completely closed 
for heavy vehicle movement as per attached advisory / news.  
 
Hence, we request you to plan your container movements accordingly. We will try to give service 
wherever feasible by closely monitoring the congestion and disturbances on the route. 
 
Looking forward for your kind co-operation. Assuring you the best of our services. 
 
Best Regards, 
Customer Service 
Gateway Rail 

 


